
HOCKHAM PARISH COUNCIL 

David Childerhouse Clerk                          e-mail david.childerhouse@btinternet.com 

2 Kingshill 

Gt Hockham                                                                                      Tel. 01953 498079 

IP24 1NW 

Clerks report for December 2020 

 

The extension to Chiltonwood, Wretham Road has been approved. 

The extension to La Finca has been approved.  

  

Payments made. 

 Pearce & Kemp Street light maintenance   £45.60 

 E-ON   Electricity     £94.14 

 SLCC   Subscription     £45.00 

 P Cook   Bench Base Village Green £100.00 

 Income   

 None 

 

Balance  Community Account       £15737.91 

 

In view of the recent developments regarding Covid I do not think that Council 

meetings will be possible in the near future due to the vulnerability of the majority of 

councillors. There are currently two vacancies for councillors, co-option of less 

vulnerable councillors could help. 
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